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Native  Americans 
  Ted  &  Tonie  Farris   PO Box 2776    Gallup,  NM   87305 

Dear Friends, 

Time is not standing still.  It is hard to fathom that Spring has arrived.  It has been 

a busy time for us.  The singing Agee Family, Bonnie Hopper with Bearing Precious 

Seed Ministry and Joshua and Makayla Clark have been a part in our Spring ac-

tivities.  Each of these have been a special blessing to our church family.  

We are asking you to be in prayer for our church as we embark in a possible min-

istry change.  Joshua and Makayla Clark are graduates from Heartland Baptist 

College, Oklahoma City, Ok. They have been serving the Lord through the College 

Heights Baptist Church in Farmington, NM.  The Lord has called them to minister 

to the Navajo People.  Makayla is a full-blooded Navajo and her husband is Anglo 

(White).  They have four children and one arriving anytime now.  They are a 

Godly couple that love the Lord and desire God’s will for their lives.  And we desire 

the will of the Lord for Grace Navajo Baptist Church..  That being said, we will be 

voting on this couple sometime at the end of May.   We covet your prayers. 

They have asked us to remain at the church to mentor them as needed.  We will 

prayerfully consider this for the future.  We believe we are able to remain in the   

work of the Lord and be a help to them.  

We believe God is  opening  doors before our eyes that is reassuring that God is in   

control.  Thank you for praying and thank you for your faithful support down  

through the years.  May God richly bless each of you for your faithfulness to Him.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                       
           Ted and Tonie Farris 


